




Orozco, Norma

From: sunwoodcentral <sunwoodcentral@aol. com> Sent:
Tuesday, October 05, 2021 12:26PMTo:
eComment Subject:
Redistricting Many oftheresidents onthe

southsideareconcernedabout theredistrictingof
ourneighborhood. Historicallywe were
onceoneward. Hereisanopportunityto
redrawthe mapsboundariesandplacethesurroundingneighborhoodsinto
oneward. We’re askingcouncil, 
staffand theconsultantstouniteinto
oneward and recognizethecommunity
interestsofSandpoint, MetroClassic, RepublicHomes, ThorntonPark, SouthCoast
Metro, Rosewood Baker, , SunwoodCentralHomeownersAssociationsandArmstrong
Ranch. Beingrepresentedas

onewardwouldcollectivelyreflecttheinterests

of

thesouthsidesbusinessesand

homeowners. Kathleen KuilanoffSent frommyiPhone1



Orozco, NormaFrom:Carl

Benninger <


